Missionaries in Chile, S&n{h;m

. Jn-F eb 2021 Prayer Letter

Dear Pastor and Church Family,

We just want to thank you for your faithful prayers and support
for us through these trying times, God is good! He changes not!
He is so good to me!

In Iquique and Alto Hospicio the works are going on. It was
basically a complete lock down (six months) with only essential
travel. They could only go to work or buy food and necessary
items. But the works have been going on through live stream on
zoom. | have posted a few pictures.

Brother Marcelo and his Family had set it all up in their home
with instruments and singing then some preaching. | have
connected with them and preached to them. Brother Marcelo is
going full time in the ministry, please be in prayer for he and his
family.

As you know, we have been in South Carolina for medical
furlough. She is still being treated for tumors in her breast. The
doctor has said there is no cancer but the tumors are the ones
that turn into cancer. The treatment was to shrink the tumors
and that was the last report that they are shrinking. Please pray
for my wife.

Sending C
. 1 Hi

Covid has taken its toll on us and with many of you. We have had
to quarantine ourselves because of being close to someone that
tested positive.

Debra lost her dad on the 19th of December. Her mom spent
over a month in the hospital and rehab center before she could
return home. Please pray for her as we have the funeral on
January 30th.

Again | want to thank you for your faithfulness in prayer and support for us. There will be many
rewards for you when we see the Lord of Glory!

In Christ's Service,
Curtis and Debra Couch

ich hath begun a good work in you will



